
 
 

We would like to invite your group to take part in our first scarecrow festival.  
 
Over the weekend of 23 and 24 September we will have several activities taking place 
and are looking forward to the community getting involved.  
We plan to have activities taking place on 23rd in St Andrews hall grounds and on 24th 
at Coates green. We will have competitions, activities and stalls.  
Our intention is to raise enough funds to ensure the event can take place next year as 
well. Once we have raised enough to allow that to happen we will select a charity to 
receive a donation. The charity benefitting this year will be Defibrillators For All. 
 
We would like to invite you to take part in any of the following ways. 
 

1. Produce a full-size scarecrow (the theme is simply scarecrows) if you would like it 
to be judged the cost would be £5. 

2. Create craft items to decorate the churches (please ask for info if this is an 
option) 

3. Have a stall at St Andrews Hall on the 23 September / Coates Green on the 24 
September. 

4. Support the festival by helping with the activities on the 23 and 24 September. 
 
Please let us know ASAP how you would like to be involved. 
For those groups with nowhere to place their scarecrow we have limited spaces in the 
garden of rest. 
 
 

 
 

For more information Contact 
Deborah Slator 

311 Eastrea Road 
07843383368 

deborah@focusonfirstaid.co.uk 


